
Department of Community Resilience 

The US Department of HUD appropriated a one-time HOME- ARP funding in the amount of $5 
billion to help communities to provide housing, non-congregate shelter, and services for people 
experiencing homelessness. More specifically, the City of New Haven was allocated $4,852,875 of 
these HOME-ARP funds to provide housing, non-congregate shelter or services for people 
experiencing homelessness. This grant will be used to address the growing unsheltered homeless 
situation within this city. 

 
 


